
Missing PCT hiker found safe
By Jessica Johnson, Sacramento Bee

The reported missing hiker from Pacific Crest Trail, Stephen
McGuire, 67, was located safe and in good health on Monday,
according to park officials.

Winter  storms  delayed  McGuire  from  progressing  along  his
planned route

Read the whole story
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